Dear FiRSTi€ Families,

Welcome to the new school yearl My name is Mrs. Camilleri, and T
am so EXCITED o be your child's " grade teacher! T hope
everyone has had a safe and fun—filled summer. I sure did, I
have been very busy getting our classroom ready so that your

child will Feel SUPER comfortable and ensure a Sheetl, fransitich
into I grade.

Since the first day of school is a full day, please remember to
send in a labeled shack for our morning snack break. Also, please
send in a labeled lunch bag. As you can see, labeling is very
important in ¥ gradel

If possible, make sure that your child's supplies are labeled with
their name.

I1's going to be a TERRIFIC year! I look forward To meeting you
and building a HOME-SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP so that together we
can credate a successful learning experience for your childl

MY Centdet Infermafion:

I encourage you to communicate throughout the school year.
You can send in a note, call at (516) 203-3630, or emdail me at

dcamilleri@jerichoschools org

CHEERFULLY,
Mrs. Camjlleri




PARENTS as PARTNERS
QUsSTioNNailr'e

I am the PROUD parent of:

Any preferred NiCKNAME 1o be used at school?

What are your child’'s iNTERESTS or HOBBI€S?

Describe any ARCCOMPLISHMENT your chid made AT SCHOOL of

which they are most proud

Describe an ARCCOMPLISHMENT your child recently made OUTSib€
of school:




Tell me about your child's strengths and weaknesses:
STRENSITHS:

WERAKNESSES:

THANK YOU FOR SHARiINI! THiS WiLL HELP M€ 9€T TO KNOW YOUR
CHiLD EVENBETTER.

PLEARSE COMPLETE THiS QUESTIONNAIRE AND RETURNIIT TO SCHOOL
WiTH YOUR CHILD DURiINS THE FiRST WE€EK OF SCHOOL.




